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As an Oregon citizen and U.S. Army combat veteran, I am vehemently opposed to 

SB210.  

This unnecessary bill, sponsored by State Sen. David Brock Smith (R-Port Orford), is 

wholly un-American in its effort to suppress the citizens of Oregon from access to 

voting!  

There is no evidence of widespread voter fraud in our state. The fig-leaf rationale of 

this bill is to protect voting integrity. This Bill is an offensive farce, as is Sen.D.B. 

Smith's attempt to remove a successful means for the citizens of Oregon to voice our 

constitutional choice in government. SB210 is being submitted only to gain partisan 

favor with Trump and the GOP's corrupt drive to weaken our Democracy while 

actively attempting to dismantle government programs designed to improve the lives 

of U.S. citizens! 

Please vote NO on SB210 to preserve "Our Right" to vote freely by whichever means 

"We the People" choose!  

Respectfully, 

Dr. M.A.Marks 


